

Website: www.csshk.edu.hk

30th September, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

05-10-2020 Ching

Notice on "Postponement of Overseas Learning Trips" 2020-21 No. e018B (To: P.4-P.6 Students)

In order to promote cultural exchanges and broaden students' horizons, the school will arrange the overseas learning trips every year for P.4 and P.5 students to visit sister schools in Zhaoqing and Shantou in December and P.6 students to visit Singapore in January.

However, due to the impact of the epidemic, the trips originally scheduled in December and January have to be postponed to April 2021.

The school will review the development of the epidemic and the entry and quarantine measures implemented by various countries in January 2021 before deciding the possibility to hold the overseas learning trips in April 2021.

Please return the e-reply slip on or before 5^{th} October and feel free to contact Ms. Flora Ching at 25461644 for further enquiry.

×	Mr. Chim Hon Ming, Principal, CSSHK
To: Principal of CSSHK	Class No. ()
Reply slip for Notice on Postponement of Overseas Learning Trips No.e018B	
I acknowledge receipt of the notice on "Postponement of Overseas Learning Trips"	
Name of Student:	class:
Name of parent:S	ignature: